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Monday 5th February 
 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
At Norbridge Academy, we recognise that many of our pupils are part of clubs, teams and other groups 
outside of school, and complete many outstanding and exceptional things, worthy of celebrating and 
sharing with others. 
 
Therefore, we have created an online form on our website, where you can easily inform school of your 
child’s successes and achievements, which we will then share in our key-stage assemblies. 
 
Visit: https://www.norbridgeacademy.org.uk/shout-outs/ to submit the details. 
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
 
Miss R Jackson 
Head of Academy 
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